
 
 
 

Playground Closure Notice 

 

The Sutton Fields Playground will be Closed Monday 2/8/2021 and scheduled 

to Reopen on Wednesday 2/10/2021 as we are installing a new piece of 

equipment. 

Freddy the Firetruck will be a fun new addition to the park. 

 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions at: 

https://www.suttonfieldshoa.com/contact-us.aspx   

https://www.suttonfieldshoa.com/contact-us.aspx

